
Financial Statements 

REVIEWER’S  REPORT 

 

I have reviewed the financial statements of the NEW ZEALAND ELECTRONICS INSTITUTE (INC) for the 

year ending 31 December 2020 in accordance with the Review Engagement Standards issued by the 

New Zealand Society of Accountants. 

A review is limited primarily to enquiries of the organisation personnel and analytical review 

procedures applied to financial data and thus provides less assurance than a full audit.  I have not 

performed an audit and, accordingly, I do not express an audit opinion. 

Based on my review, nothing has come to my attention that causes me to believe that the 

accompanying financial statements of the NEW ZEALAND ELECTRONICS INSTITUTE (INC) do not give 

a true and fair view. 
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Reviewer 
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